
 

 

 

          Friday 31st January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

 
Re- Outward-Bound trip, 24th-28th March 2025 

 
We have secured 36 funded places for students to attend Outward Bound. This is a one-week residential 

outdoor activity centre that teaches team building, confidence and resilience in the Welsh countryside. It 
will take place at Ogwen Cottage in Wales. Students will travel by coach on Monday 24 th of March at 

around 8.00am arriving there by 1.00pm. They will return on Friday 28th of March by approximately 

6.00pm. All meals are provided, but students will need a packed lunch for the first day. This is a really 
great opportunity, and we hope that students will really benefit and have a great new experience by taking 

part. Please read the leaflet attached which summarises the key activities and goals.  
 

A meeting to go through more details and items students need to pack will be held after half term. A date 
will be confirmed soon.  

 
The majority of the trip has been funded and subsidised by the Outward Bound trust and the school so the 

final cost for students is £150. You would need to pay £50 by February 21st. Due to the late notice, the 

payment deadline for the remainder of the money is Friday 30th of May 2025.  
 

Please complete the electronic reply slip to confirm your child’s place. Secondly, please complete a 
Participant Information Form by following the link below (please use your phone/computer to open 

this). The form must be submitted by Monday, February 3, 2025 to secure your place. 
 

YOUR UNIQUE LINK 

Outward Bound Participant Form  

 
It should take around 10 minutes to complete and you will need to register an account to begin. 

The person completing the form must be over 18. If you are signing the consent on behalf of a participant 

under the age of 18 you must read and agree that all information on the form is accurate.  
  

You can find instructions, a video walkthrough and troubleshooting help here: Completing our 
Participant Information Form The form is only supported on Chrome, Edge, Safari and Firefox 

browsers. Remember to enter the information for the person who will be attending the course.  Once you 

https://portal.outwardbound.org.uk/register/07c1fe19-bd33-4ff0-af00-0f96fa85e4a7/21e0cb11-5243-ef11-a316-6045bdc147e7/7a597217-56b1-ef11-b8e8-000d3a7f7ca4
https://www.outwardbound.org.uk/your-guide-to-completing-our-participant-information-form
https://www.outwardbound.org.uk/your-guide-to-completing-our-participant-information-form


 

 

 

have completed the form, please inform me of any additional information that would be useful to know as 

we will not have access to these details as they are directly sent to Outward Bound.    

 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Anum and Mr Pyke 

 
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk 
c.pyke@baconscollege.co.uk 
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